MYFA spring registration has begun

Written by Metro Sports Report Sunday, 22 February 2015 16:50 -

The Metro Youth Football Association (MYFA) has begun the on-line registration process for its spring seasons.

Families can register for the Flag Football League and the 7-on-7 Passing League at www.MetroYouthFootball.com. The fee is \$50 if registration is completed by Feb. 28, or \$60 if completed after Feb. 28.

The Flag Football program is divided into two divisions. The 1st & 2nd Grade League is on Saturdays, and the 3rd & 4th Grade League is on Sundays. The 5th & 6th Grade Passing League also is on Sundays.

The six-game seasons begin in April and are finished before Memorial Day Weekend. The games are played at the MYFA Main Complex, 1100 A'Hearn Drive NE in Cedar Rapids.